
Date: May 31-2021 

 

TO: cofa@guelph.ca 

Trista Di Lullo, ACST 

Secretary Treasurer, Committee of Adjustment 

City Hall 

1 Carden Street 

Guelph, Ontario N1H 3A1 

 

From: Greg Riff and Annette Vanderheyden 

 Tipperary Place 

Guelph, Ontario N1H 2A2 

 

 

 

RE: Application Number A-36/21, 60 Kathleen Street 

 

We support the applicant’s request to seek relief from the by-law requirements to restrict the 

front yard fence to 0.8 metres and permit the existing fence to remain as is. 

 

• The fence was designed, reviewed and updated multiple times prior to and during 

installation by all neighbours involved and were aware of individual expectations. 

• The design is attractive and common among these neighbours. 

• We feel safety is a big factor in the design and height of the fence to ensure the 

occupant’s children are safe to play in their yard. 

• The fence also provides much needed privacy from a busy street, sidewalk and park 

nearby. 

• The home owners have landscaped beautifully in front of the fence. 

 

 

We fully support our neighbours at 60 Kathleen Street to keep the fence as is and the 

application approved. 

 

Kindly acknowledge receipt. 

 

Many thanks 

Greg Riff and Annette Vanderheyden 
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